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Thank you to everyone who joined us for our Easter Service this morning at St. Margaret’s Church. 
The prayers written and read by Year 4 were particularly thoughtful, and the talk from James about 
Easter eggs and Hot Cross Buns gave us all a great deal to reflect on at this Easter time.  
 
  

 

Farewell 
 

This week we said farewell to Kayden in Year 4 who is leaving St. 
Andrew’s and moving to Whitehall Juniors. We wish him and his 

family all the best for the future. 
 
 
 

Weekly Communication Update 
 

If you have not yet returned your signed 
Class Dojo agreement, then please do so 

before the end of term. Thanks.  
 
 

Easter Tombola 
 

Thank you for all the eggs donated to school for The 
Friends’ Tombola. There is still time to bring in an egg if 

you forgot yesterday.  
The Easter Egg Tombola will take place from 3pm on 

Wednesday 3rd April. 
Tickets £1 each. 

 
 
 
 

Clubs 
 

All after school clubs have now finished, except for Gymnastics and Judo. 
These clubs each have their final session this week because of Parents’ 

Evening and other meetings this term which took place in the Hall. 
Please contact Nicola or John about either of these clubs.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Enjoy the lovely weather this weekend.  

Nicola Edwards 

Breakfast Club and After School Club 
 

https://www.schoolfriendclub.com/our-
clubs-1/st-andrews-c-of-e-primary-school/ 

 
Please register and sign up online. 

 

Important Dates 
Wednesday 3rd April – The Friends’ Easter Egg Tombola 

Thursday 4th April – Orchestra Assembly to Parents 9am 

Friday 5th April – Term finishes 1:30pm 

Tuesday 23rd April – Return to School 

Friday 26th April – The Friends’ Easter Egg Hunt 

Monday 29th April – Clubs Start 

Monday 6th May – Bank Holiday  

13th – 17th May – KS2 SATS Week 

Friday 24th May – Staff Training Day (School closed for pupils) 

   Dr Bike for Year 6 taking part in Bikeability 

27th – 31st May – Half Term (Year 6 Bikeability) 

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Absences 
 

Please remember to notify the school of any absences via the 
school office. This can be done by telephone or email. Our 

new absence email address is 
absence@standrewsuxbridge.org.uk  

Please do not use Class Dojo to report your child’s absence. 
 
 
 

Lost Property 
 

Please come and check the Lost Property 
next week as we have an abundance of items 

– jumpers, cardigans, water bottles, all left 
behind.  

After Friday anything left unclaimed will be 
given away to charity or thrown away. 

Thanks.  
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